
 

 

NOTICE 
 

CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR  

OCC MEETINGS AND HEARINGS AND OCD HEARINGS 

 
EFFECTIVE MARCH 5, 2020 

 

 

Beginning on April 2, 2020 and until further notice, all meetings and 

hearings of the Oil Conservation Commission (“OCC”) and all hearings of 

the Oil Conservation Division (“OCD”) will be held in Room 311, New 

Mexico State Capitol Building, 490 Old Santa Fe Trail, Santa Fe, New 

Mexico. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


